car iingham,

1 understand from Camden’s web site that you are the office dealing with this application which is going to
committee 20th Sep.

1 would like to urge you to please account for maintaining access for cyclists in all HS2 works. At the
moment, for example, Thames Water have closed Park Village East for water mains replacement in
connection with HS2 and they have shut the road to cyclists as well, when it would be easy to maintain a 1
metre gap to allow cycling on this major desire line.

Can you please be mindful of this in granting permission to such works in the future.

Best regards
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